
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
 
We are all very happy to now have all the reception children in school with us. They 
have settled well and we are now getting to know each other, making sure everyone 
feels safe and comfortable with the new environment and routines.  
I am very much looking forward to spending the year ahead with all your children and 
sharing the learning and fun together.  
Please do not hesitate to get in contact for any information/ concern you might want to 
share with us.  
 
Ms Scarpini 
 
	


